
JACOB SITMAN
TEMPLE SINAI, DRESHER, PA

FAMILY
Wife: Rebecca
Children: Raya and Rose

HIGH SCHOOL/COLLEGE
Union (NJ) High School
Muhlenberg College (Dndergraduate degree)
Rutgers University (Juris Doctorate/Law Degree)

HOBBIES/INTERESTS
Spending time with family and friends, working out, running and yoga and watching English 
Premier League Soccer

OCCUPATION
Attorney (Labor & Employment/Management Side)

WORK HONORS/ACCOMPLISHMENTS
Chair of the Labor and Employment Law Department of Fitzpatrick Lentz & Bubba, P.C.
Awarded Martindale Hubbell Lawyers' Rating of "AV® Preeminent™" (highest professional ranking)
Selected to Pennsylvania Super Lawyers (a Thomson Reuters business publication) (2015 - 2023)
Co-author, Wage and Hour Laws, A State-by-State Survey (BNA) (2006-2009)

OTHER COMMUNITY OR JEWISH ORGANIZATION ACTIVITIES
Current Executive Vice President, Temple Sinai, Dresher, PA
Current Chair, Upper Dublin Human Relations Commission
Pro Bono Mediator, U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (2013-Present)
Past Volunteer Coordinator, Philadelphia Homeless Advocacy Project
Past Coach/Volunteer Advisor, Upper Dublin Soccer Club

ACCOMPLISHMENTS IN MEN’S CLUB
Helping prepare countless meals for Temple Sinai Men’s Club’s Men in the Kitchen catering; Helping organize and prepare for various 
events, including but not limited to the Daddy Daughter Dance and Beef and Beer in the Sukkah;

FAVORITE MEN’S CLUB PROGRAMS
Daddy Daughter Dance
Beef and Beer in the Sukkah

WHAT MEN’S CLUB MEANS TO ME
Camaraderie, brotherhood and opportunities to give back to the community

REASON FOR THIS AWARD
Jacob Sitman is the self-proclaimed biggest fan of the Tottenham Hotspur Football Club on this side of the pond!  When he's not rooting for 
his favorite soccer team, Jake is extremely active in synagogue leadership serving on the Executive Committee for many years, currently as a 
Executive Vice President. For our Men's Club, Jake is a selfless volunteer who reliably pitches in, showing up when we need him most with 
everything from grilling under the sweltering sun to serving as our club’s head of the beer selection committee.  We are so fortunate to have 
Jake among our ranks and offer heartfelt congratulations on this well-deserved recognition.


